Severn- Trent - Romsley Community Liaison Group
Meeting Summary

A meeting of the group took place on the 7th February 2017 at Waseley Hills Countryside Park.
The meeting was attended by all relevant parties.

Aspects of the Break Pressure Tank design were discussed, as this is not yet finalised and the
proposed height of the hoppers clarified.

There was also a request from local residents to explore the possibility of reducing the amount
of hedge removal near the entrance to Putney Lane and also to clarify if an identified mature
tree needed to be removed. The contractors, Barhale, agreed to discuss this with highways.

Residents also requested that extra care be taken with any works in close proximity to the
boundary with the SSSI (Site of Special Scientific Interest) site.

A photo montage of viewpoints identified by residents is being compiled.
Contractors have agreed to notify all members of the CLG when revised plans are submitted.

Noise levels were discussed and reassurance given that any machinery noise will be for short
periods of time.
A request was made for advance notification of any particularly noisy activity.

Work schedules and the Traffic Management Plan were discussed and regular updates will be
given.

N.B There will be no construction traffic through the centre of the village or along Dayhouse
Bank.

It will all come from Lydiate Ash island and down the main road to turn right at Putney Lane and
return along the same route.

The dangers of the blind bend have been noted and traffic calming measures will be installed
and reviewed as necessary.

Effective methods of communicating with the community were discussed.



